
SHC - Sister of St. Francis, 5314 Columbine Road, Denver, CO 80221 

1 

 

 
Sisters of St. Francis   

SACRED HEART COMMUNITY (SHC) 
NEWS BRIEF 
Friday, December 16, 2022 Monday, December 19, 2022 
(late issue, due to vacation schedule) 
 
 

 
We invite you to Christmas Eve Mass at Marycrest of 
Casa Chiara (5314 Columbine Road, Denver, CO) starting 
at 7:00 pm on Saturday, December 24th, and followed 
by snacks and fellowship. Please RSVP to Sr. Sue Artone-
Fricke, SueAF@FranciscanWay.org, if you will come so 
we can prepare accordingly for seating, liturgy guides, 
and snacks, thank you. 

 
CHRISTMAS GREETINGS: 

• Christmas greetings are coming in from our sisters around the world, along 
with our associates and friends. Feel free to stop by the office and read these 
cards and electronic greeting will be emailed to you.  

 
 

PRAYER REQUEST, PLEASE: 
• Sr. Sarah Manchester’s recovery for back surgery on December 6, 2022, at 

Porter Adventist Hospital, Denver, CO.  She will be moving in a couple of days 
to Villa Manor Care Center, Lakewood, CO, for additional care and therapy.    

 
 
NEWSLETTER: 

• LCWR, Update (Newsletter), January 2023 
• Glance, November 2022 

 
 
OFFICES CLOSED: 

• December 26, 2022-January 2, 2023  

mailto:SueAF@FranciscanWay.org

